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SPANNA Movie Night 
 
 

Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 
 
We are very sorry that last year’s movie night was cancelled because of 
an unexpected power cut. If you paid last time, you are welcome to 
come for free. There is a list of who did, if you are unsure go and see 
Mrs Fortescue. If you haven’t paid, feel free to pay and join us. (Payment 
details are near the bottom of the letter).  
Your money is going towards a charity called SPANNA. Their mission is 
to help all working animals in need. They help animals mainly in Africa. 
 
This event is open to children in class 1, 2 and 3 only. 
 
Your child(ren) may like to bring the following items: 

 A small blanket 

 A small pillow 

 A soft toy 

 Movie snacks 

Please note: fizzy drinks and glass bottles aren’t allowed. 
Movie night will take place, on Tuesday 12th of February. It is £2.50 per 
child. You can pay on the day. The time is 3:30 – 5:30. The children will 
remain in school and will be ready to be collected at 5:30. 
Over the next few days the children will be voting on which movies to 
watch. These will be suitable for their age group. 
Kind Regards,  
 
The Movie Night Team.  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


